Hunts Eath Up



Dear R. B. Hunt Family,

Thank you families for the smooth transition to our new school entrance procedures. We appreciate your children being on time and ready to learn. Thank you for a great start to second semester. Report cards will be available in H.A.C. (Home Access Center) on Friday.

In conjunction with "Literacy Week", we are also sponsoring our "Super bowl of Caring". This year we are joining in with first grade to collect gently used cloth grocery bags and items for the "Blessings in a Backpack" program, to include healthy snack items to go home with students who need healthy snacks and food for the weekend.

I would like to congratulate our "Outstanding Volunteers of the Year". Mr. Peter Morin has been volunteering with our music program for the past seven years. His passion for music is inspiring to our students. He has also been an active member on our S.A.C. team for the past seven years. Dr. Karen Ford has been working with our 5th grade science program, bringing her expertise and excitement for science and learning and helping our kids makes significant learning gains in science. Dr. Ford also brings her trained reading dog "Sky" to read with our students. They both will be honored on April 2nd at the District Volunteer Banquet.

Wow! We have so many more students to add to the "Principal's Million Word Club", you must have been reading over break! Let us celebrate a great job for Zachary Scott, Riley Pangle, Abigail Koppman, Caenan McCarthy, Lily Sostrom, Kaia Marshall-Green, Zoe Gentry, Gabriel Batarick and Hayden Crabb.

Congratulations to our students who won our S.S.Y.R.A. battle of the books: Emma Hapke, Stella Fernandez, Gracie Cebalt, Lily Sostrom, Emma Goldberg, Aria Driver and Leta Poole. They will be representing R. B. Hunt at the District "Battle of the Books" on January 28th. Good luck team!

Glad to be back in the swing of school,

Amanda S. Garman Principal

JANUARY

13TH, 2020



1/16/20 8:45am PTAO Meeting

1/20/20 MLK Day No School-Student/ Teacher Holiday

1/22/20 Club Pictures

1/31/2020 Teacher In Service Day-Student Holiday NO School!

2/17/2020 Presidents Day- No School! Teacher/ Student Holiday











STUDENTS OF THE WEEK

FIRST GRADE: Kyra Bella Moscoso, Casey McClelland, Addison Keim, Kristen Cook, Jameson Elliott SECOND GRADE: Olivia Beyer, Easton Cain, Swannee Wilson, River Middaugh, Stone McGinnis, Portia McAllister, Declan Jones, Phoebe Inman, Ayden Rustad, Iree Wilson, Addison Doyle,

Patrick Clifford, Jamie Perez, Emmie Nicolosi

THIRD GRADE: Isaac O'Rourke, Harrison Gates, Gianna Pernaci, Tristan Malone,

Netta Michalko, Daniel Gitalado, Lucas Rodriguez, Aiden Burrell

FOURTH GRADE: Ashton Crudup, Bailey Ellenburg, Mason Reynolds, Seth Watson, Harper Vogan

FIFTH GRADE: Reese Stonaker, Gabe Batarick



<u>Tuesday:</u> Cheese or Pepperoni Calzonette, Homestyle Chicken Sandwich, Mini Corn Dogs <u>Wednesday:</u> Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza, Chicken Poppers with Garlic Toast

Thursday: Past & Meatballs with Garlic Toast, Hot Dog, Max Cheese Sticks with Marinara Friday: Cheeseburger, Loaded BBQ Fries with Salad

Monday: NO SCHOOL!!!

Tuesday: Mini Corn Dogs, Nacho Lil'Bites, Home-

style Chicken Sandwich

BUISNESS PARTNER

<u>Celebrations -</u> Located a stones throw from RB Hunt, Celebrations can help you get your party started. Their event decorating, rentals, and balloon services are top notch. Their motto is "we create, you celebrate". Their website, <u>partystaug.com</u> can help you get your celebration started. Check them out at 900 Anastasia Blvd, Lighthouse Plaza today!

<u>Salt Run Dentistry</u> - Salt Run Family Dentistry specializes in bringing out the very best smiles for everyone in your family, but they've also made it their mission to care for you like family. Not only will they provide you with the best in comprehensive dental care, rest assured that the relationships they build with you will foster a level of trust to last for a lifetime. They help improve or maintain the oral health of your entire family.

The White Room- The White Room is an award winning, full service private event and wedding venue located in the heart of historic St Augustine on the historic bay front. They have 3 private waterfront event venues to choose from, all with indoor and outdoor areas with breath taking views. In their 10 years of experience, they have already won many awards. Check out the beautiful pictures at whiteroomweddings.com

PLEASE SEND UNSCENTED WIPES FOR THE APT ROOM



PTAO NEWS

Phone: 547-7960 Fax: 547-7955

We hope you all enjoyed your winter break and we wish you a happy new year! Our next PTAO meeting is this Thursday, January 16th at 8:40am in the cafeteria. We will review the budget and what events will be held for the remainder of the school year.

The next collection of Box Top clippings is right around the corner! Box Tops are to be mailed by March 1. Our coordinator will be collecting envelopes from each teacher on Feb 14 and again Feb 21. Please be sure to send your box top clippings in your child's red folder so they can be included in the classroom competition. Winning classroom receives a Box Top Party and winning classroom teacher receives \$25 gift card. Please continue to scan your store receipts in the Box Top App. Scanned receipts are also part of the classroom totals!

Please follow R.B. Hunt PTAO on Facebook. We post important information, such as Spirit Nights, meetings and other info.

The first grade is going to celebrate the 120th day by helping others.

These classes are inviting any other families who want to participate to join their quest to help the SJCSD Assist program.

They are collecting 120 or more gently used cloth bags, such as grocery bags.

The Assist program uses these bags to provide needy students of St. Johns County clothes, necessities and food. Please send any gently used bags by Feb. 18. There will be a collection box near the front office.

Thank you

